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“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve” 

15th January 2024 

 

Dear Families 

We are excited to let you know that on Tuesday the 6th of February, classes 3 and 4 will be taking part 

in a polar explorers workshop in school.  This is an excellent opportunity for the children to gain hands 

on experience and develop their learning in their history topic this term.  Children will participate in 

active and exciting activities to learn what it was like to be an explorer, who travelled to the coldest 

regions of our planet. 

The school will be funding the majority of the cost of the workshop, but we would like to ask for a 

voluntary contribution of £3 towards the day.  These contributions will help ensure we can provide 

these fantastic opportunities for children – without them, such experiences would not be able to go 

ahead. 

We hope this will be a truly exciting and engaging day for all the children. 

If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher or Mrs McCaffrey 

Many Thanks. 

L McCaffrey 

Mrs McCaffrey 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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